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Dear Dr. Frank,

After reviewing your Research Article 3852317 titled "Propagation of Error and the Reliability of Global Air Temperature Projections"
by Patrick Frank, | regret to inform you that it was found to be unsuitable for publication in its current form for Advances in
Meteorology. You may log in to the Manuscript Tracking System in order to read the review report(s) received for your manuscript.

Two reviewers recommended rejection, however, one suggested only minor revisions. Thus, it is my recommendation that the author
examine the three reviews and resubmit the manuscript as a new submission.

All three reviewer had some good suggestions and all three commented about the neatness and organization.
Thank you for submitting your manuscript to Advances in Meteorology.
Best regards,

Anthony R. Lupo
lupoa@missouri.edu




